
FROM THE DESK OF 

Bob Shoemaker 

February 5, 2025 

Dear Committee Members, 

I strongly support SCR4006. I, as are many if not most, am not a resident 
of North Dakota but do enjoy visiting the park and especially the wild 
horses that are resident there, and I visit the park often.  

People can learn a lot from watching and understanding the social and 
familiar interactions of the herds. How they Nurture each other, protect 
each other, teach the young and so on. Perhaps having a brochure 
created explaining the horses actions would be a positive teaching aid to 
improve visitors visits as well. Just an idea. 

So I urge you members of the committee to overwhelmingly pass this 
resolution.  

Thank you, 

Bob Shoemaker


